From: Janice Rice

To: Carol Ann Desiderio

Subject: 307-23 and 308-23

Date: Tuesday, September 5, 2023 8:57:24 AM
Dear Clerk,

I am writing to support that 307-23 and 308-23 be placed on the November 7, 2023 ballot if
time permits, as non-binding questions for all voting residents of Malden to have an
opportunity to vote on. Additionally, since these questions concern Malden residents and
voters, I feel strongly that Malden residents only should be given the priority and the
opportunity to speak during public input on 307-23 and 308-23. Thank you.

Sincerely,
Janice Rice

103 Henry St.
Malden, MA 02148
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